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Fiscal Analysis 

 

SB 1395 adds 4 new members to the State Board of Education. New name plates for each new 

member: $33.50 each. In 2023, $7,607.28 was spent on travel reimbursement for the board 

members. Adding 4 new members would increase that cost dependent on from where they are 

commuting. 

 

FY’24 Impact: See description 

 

Full Year Impact: See description 
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